
Dear Parents and carers, 

Thank you to all of you who supported the book fair. We took over £500 and this will give us more than 

£150 to spend on the library.  

We would like to share with you some information on how important it is to read with your child and some 

hints on how to make it an enjoyable experience for you and your child.  

A short clip on you tube to watch  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iHMl70ZmxIQ 
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